Application No:
2020/0432/T

Consultees Name:

David Gowers

Received: Comment:

17/02/2020 11:27:29 OBIJ

Printed on: 18/02/2020
Response:

The application form has been incorrectly completed.

It has been recorded that none of the trees where intended works are to be carried out, are covered by a Tree
Preservation Order (TPO). This is incorrect and the Planning Department are well aware of this.

In addition, it has been recorded that where the intended tree works are to be carried out, is in a Conservation
Area. This is incorrect and the Planning Department are well aware of this.

This application must be rejected by the Planning Department because of the incorrect information contained
within it.

A new application must be submitted by the Applicant and this time; correctly completed.
| have no objection to the pruning of the trees named in the application.

| object most strongly that any healthy trees be destroyed. They are vital to our Planet and give oxygen and
life.

Moreover, they are home to a number of species of birds, including Owls and Bats. In addition, a number of
other animals live and rely on these trees for food and shelter. As such, they should be left as they are.

Has the Applicant carried out any due diligence on the trees that they want to destory?
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